
 

              Governing Board Regular Meeting of June 23, 2021 
 

The Contra Costa Community College District (4CD) Governing Board conducted a remote 
regular meeting on Wednesday, June 23, 2021, beginning at 5:00 p.m., followed by closed 
session, and continuation of public session at 6:00 p.m. 
 
New Student Trustee Austin Green 
Governing Board President Andy Li administered the oath of office to newly elected Student 
Trustee and Los Medanos College (LMC) student Austin Green. 
 
LGBTQIA+ Resolution Approved 
The Governing Board unanimously approved a resolution recognizing June 2021 as LGBTQIA+ 
Pride Month. 4CD also celebrated this month by flying the Pride Flag at the District Office and 
colleges. 
 
New Agreements Approved 
The Governing Board approved a number of agreements, including: 

 a new Contra Costa College agreement to offer or expand dual enrollment opportunities 
consistent with the provisions of AB 30; 

 a new Diablo Valley College (DVC) agreement with Santa Clarita Community College 
District to develop and implement a marketing plan, outreach events, and transfer and 
career education programs designed for students in the 25 and older population in order 
to improve enrollment and retention within this demographic; 

 a 4CD renewal agreement with Contra Costa Economic Partnership to provide support 
services to accomplish Strong Workforce Program goals regarding work-based learning 
employment outcomes; and 

 a LMC renewal agreement with Chabot-Las Positas Community College District to 
provide coordination, development and implementation of the California mentor program. 

 
Recognition of Juneteenth 
The Governing Board applauded President Biden and the U.S. Congress for recognizing 
Juneteenth as a nationally recognized holiday. This date is celebrated annually to 
commemorate the emancipation of enslaved people in the United States. 
 
2021-22 Tentative Budget 
The Governing Board received a presentation on the 2021-22 Tentative Budget, and unanimously 
approved it. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Andy Li, President (Ward 4) • Dr. Judy Walters, Vice President (Ward 2) • Fernando Sandoval, Secretary 

(Ward 5) • Rebecca Barrett (Ward 3) • John E. Márquez, (Ward 1) •Austin Green. Student Trustee 
 

 

 



Contract for Reenrollment Campaign 
The Governing Board voted to approve staff’s recommendation to develop a contract with 
Interact Communications to help lead 4CD’s three-year enrollment campaign. This contract will 
be placed on the Governing Board’s July 14, 2021, agenda for review and approval. 
 
College and Career Access Pathways (CCAP) Agreements 
The Governing Board approved the renewal of CCAP Agreements with 26 Contra Costa County 
unified school districts, and one new agreement with the Martinez Unified School District. 
 
The meeting was adjourned in memory of Rich Wilbanks, retired DVC political science instructor. 
 

 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING/STUDY SESSION OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 

WILL BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY, JULY 14, 2021, AT 6:00 P.M. 

 


